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Dear Mission President. 
On behalf of United New Testament Church International Ministries Kenya & Guildford Park 
Church Ministries may I take this opportunity first to thank you for the last five years you and 
The United New Testament Church International Ministries has partnered together with us 
and for the very many things that we have done around here in Bondo and larger part of Kenya. 
My reason for writing to you this letter is to thank you all our dear brethren and supporters 
through The United New Testament Church International Ministries through the leadership of 
Reverend Dr Joseph Fifer (Mission President and TECU PROVOST) for supporting our Trinity 
Evangelical Preparatory Academy.  
Through the Trinity Evangelical Preparatory Academy which is still on the construction stage 
we have received the following; 
a) 100 pieces of iron metal sheets(fixed) 
b) 100 tree round poles(fixed) 
c)    120 kilograms of assorted roof and ordinary nails 
d)  Three wooden door frames (fixed) 
e) 3 wooden lockable doors(fixed) 
f) 3 weld mesh wire of 9 meters each. 
g) Two phase single power line electricity (Working) 
h) One door toilet latrine(working) 
i) 10,000 liter capacity plastic water tank (we owe the supplier some debts) 
j) The floor (complete) 
What is still needed? 
a) About a hundred children plastic chairs and desk 
b) Security Fencing and iron sheet metal gate 
c) Office furniture 
d) Blackboard (two of them) 
e) Soft board about 10 of the for partitioning  
f) Fixing of the water tank with gutters for roof catchment 
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The Preparatory structure is has been build and the floor is in place and on behalf of our church 
I want to say thank you and may God bless you all for standing with us to help needy student 
get Christian education where they will be taught to love God and our Savior Jesus Christ. 
 
 
In His Service 

. 
Pastor Fred O. Akello 
Guildford Park Church 
Director of Studies & Teaching Fellow 
Trinity Evangelical Christian University 
Mission Representative 
United New Testament International Ministries 
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